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REVISED LETTER 

May 26, 2016 

     

 

 

Gene Marault 

937 Charles Ave 

St Paul MN 55104 

 

VIA EMAIL: marauge@goldengate.net 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 937 Charles Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Marault: 

 

This is to confirm that on May 17, 2016, at the Legislative Hearing, Nhia Vang, Deputy 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny your appeal since you had 

indicated in your email dated May 16, 2016 that you won’t be attending the hearing on May 17th. 

 

If you wish to contest to Ms. Vang’s recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public 

Hearing on Wednesday, June 15, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.   

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Cc: Lisa Martin 

 John Peter Ross 
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